
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary [mailto:   
Sent: 10 May 2018 12:24 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I strongly object to the closure of Princes Parade and the plans to divert the road to 
run alongside the dearly loved historic Canal.  It is a key issue in the development of 
the site and should be considered alongside the planning application itself.   
 
I strongly object to the road closure plans and the scale of the development of the 
site which is having extra components put in on an ongoing basis.  Originally there 
was no mention of closing Princes Parade and running a new road alongside the 
Canal. 
 
Mary Nash 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




